

we make Kids smile

GREAT FUN

- ★ Outdoor games and sports
- Arts & Crafts
- ★ Playing with friends
- ★ Great Educators
- ★ Food and Cooking
- ★ Indoor Activities



This week in OSHC

We have had lots of fun back in the first week of the program and there are lots more to come! With everyone getting settled back in after the holidays and some new faces in the program there has been lots to see and do, from fun outdoor games and activities, creative arts and crafts and even some time for cooking with some of the new recipes added to the Camp Australia cookbook.









Did you know you can save 50% or more with government rebates?

There are two types of government rebates available to families for our program:

The Child Care Rebate (CCR) is NOT means tested and is available to almost all Australian families. It provides a rebate of 50% of fees after the CCB has been calculated and applied. The Child Care Benefit (CCB) is means tested and scaled, depending on family income.



How to claim Benefits and Rebates:

- Locate your family Customer Reference Numbers (CRN).
 We need a CRN for you, and one for your child
- 2. Can't find your CRNs? Call The Family Assistance Office on 13 61 50
- 3. Call us to add your CRNs to your Camp Australia account

Meet our Team

If your child is nervous about attending, feel free to stop by the program with them after school to meet the Camp Australia Team on-site. As soon as they see the range of activities and the program we have on offer, they'll probably be begging you to send them to Camp Australia!

We look forward to seeing you and your family soon.

The Camp Australia Team.

Program Details

To find out more about our program, view fees and to register visit www.campaustralia.com.au